
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF BOARD MEETING 

 

 

 
August 5, 2021 

 

Board of Directors 

of the  

North Fork Kings Groundwater Sustainability Agency 

This is to inform you the North Fork Kings Groundwater Sustainability 

Agency (NFKGSA) Board of Directors Special Meeting, previously 

scheduled to be held on Wednesday, August 18, 2021 via Zoom, is 

hereby cancelled. This meeting was originally intended to replace the 

Regular Meeting that would have occurred on August 25, 2021; said 

meeting is also cancelled.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


